Dave Roberts

Greetings,

I am writing to request the department of ecology NOT designate any type 3 waters without
revealing how the designations have been made and all of the costs and implications that might
occur as a result. the implications could trickle down and have some pretty adverse impacts on our
rural communities.

So, lets do this right and be fully transparent and weigh all the issues by the stakeholders instead of
having a group of like minded state employees making making critical decisions that probably wont
impact them.

Full disclosure on my part... I am a certified Forester. Forest Engineer and Small Forest Landowner
so I definitely have a dog in the fight. Ive been practicing for 43 years from Yreka California to
Yakutat Alaska and have noticed over the years we have migated from practicing meaningful
practical science to practicing meaningless political science...lets stop it that NOW. respectfully
Dave Roberts



